
Jensen Elementary PTO Minutes—September 27, 2016 

PTO President Alley Hobbs called the meeting to order at 6:00pm in the media center 

Child care was provided in the gym 

All Board members were in attendance 

 Book Fair:  

o Kylie Drummond volunteered to assist Candice with the book fair and learn to run the 

book fair in future years. This year will be Candice’s last year to run the book fair.  

o Book Fair Schedule 

 Monday November 7: set up at noon 

 Tuesday November 8: staff preview at 8:15am 

 Wednesday November 9: student preview during library time 

 Thursday November 10: first day of conferences, first day of sale 

 Tuesday November 15: second day of conferences, second day of sale 

 Homecoming Parade 

o Was a success! 

o We need more candy for next year. We had over thirty-five pounds of candy this year 

 Jensen Yard Signs 

o Fifty have been ordered 

o Will be sold at events such as Bingo Night and Conferences 

o $8.00 each—sold at cost 

 Jensen Shirts 

o Two designs have been created and will be available 

o Students will order shirts using order forms. Some extras will be purchased by PTO to 

have on hand 

 Bingo Night 

o October 21st from 6-8 

o Volunteers are needed. Signup sheet was passed around. 

o Alley will ask Mr. Leffler if he is available to “call” the Bingo letters/numbers  

o Could we post the numbers/letters as they are called? It’s hard to hear.  

o Mr. Paul and Mr. Pettit have volunteered to also host at Bingo 

o We will order more pizza than last year.  

 School Volunteer Project 

o We will gather student and adult volunteers to participate in Meals from the Heartland 

on October 27th from 6-8 

o We will plan on thirty volunteers from Jensen 

o Lynn will create a “please bring it” for the event 

o Another option for volunteering in the future is UCAN cleanup weekend in November 

and again in the spring.  

 Chick-Fil-A Book House 
o Chick-Fil-A presented a Book House to Jensen and met with Mr. Paul  

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm  


